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Riverforks Community Update – August 2016 
 
 
Dear Riverforks Community Member:  
 
I am writing today to share news of a temporary program move into 54 Riverview Ave. 
which will take place effective August 29, 2016. As you may be aware, the former 
South Street Hospital Annex will be decommissioned in the coming months, meaning 
all LHSC programs remaining in the facility must now relocate. As a result, some staff 
training which is conducted through Occupational Health and Safety will be moved, for 
an undetermined length of time, to 54 Riverview Ave. This staff training is conducted 
Monday-Friday from 8:00am – 4:00pm. Those attending classes will park in the lot 
adjacent to the building. We do not anticipate any disruption to the community as a 
result of this move. 
 
Also, we have been advised by the City of London that they will be moving forward with 
plans to place a two hour limit on street parking Monday-Friday, 8:00am-6:00pm in an 
effort to ease congestion in the neighbourhood. We will, as always, continue to 
encourage our patients and staff to make use of the parking facilities available at 54 
Riverview to support this outcome as well.  
 
LHSC continues to be committed to being a good neighbour to the Riverforks 
community and I encourage you to send me your questions or concerns. You can also 
read previous updates on the LHSC website.  If you do not wish to receive further 
updates regarding this facility please let us know by replying to this e-mail. 
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Murray Glendining  
President and CEO 
London Health Sciences Centre 
 
 
 
 
 

http://www.lhsc.on.ca/About_Us/community/54RiverviewAve.htm

